
 
 

VILLAGE OF KENMORE 

PLANNING BOARD 

March 28, 2023 

 

PRESENT: Michael Foster 

Andrew Ross 

Robert Rumpl 

Sara Schumacher-Marks 

 

Kathleen Johnson, Clerk/Treasurer 

Michael Berns, Building Inspector 

 

ABSENT: Bruce Shearer 

Colleen Donavan 

David McLaughlin 

 

 

 

3030 DELAWARE AVENUE - SIGNAGE        

       

 Bob Rine is the Applicant and owner of the business.  It is a flat sign made of Alumicore, 

which makes it sturdy and rigid.  The sign is three feet by eight feet.  The original sign is gone 

and there is nothing in the windows.  Window signs are not being presented at this time. 

 Michael Foster stated that the sign is clean, but not very inspiring 

 Mr. Rine stated that there were budget concerns. 

Sara Schumacher-Marks added that the minimum is forty square feet and she is at the 

maximum. 

Mr. Foster suggested boxing the sign text, like a frame (like Mojo Market) and shrinking 

the letters to make the sign more appealing and attractive. 

Robert Rumpl moved to approve with the revisions discussed (smaller lettering with a 

frame around the text) and contingent on the Building Inspector’s approval.   

 Seconded by Michael Foster, and approved by all members in attendance. 

  

 

OTHER BUSINESS____________________________________________________________ 

 

As there was no other business, the meeting was adjourned.  The next meeting is 

scheduled for April 25, 2023 at 6:00 P.M. 

 

Kathleen P. Johnson, Clerk/Treasurer 

         


